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Municipality of Anchorage 
Dan Sullivan, Mayor 

 
 

ON-SITE SYSTEMS 
TECHNICAL REVIEW BOARD 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
 
Date:    July 27, 2011 
 
Members Present:   Joel Neimeyer – chairman  

Scott Hattenburg 
    Mark Spafford     
    Matt Edge 

 
Absent:   Lori Davey - excused 
 
Staff Present:   Deb Wockenfuss 

Ross Noffsinger 
    Jay Crewdson 
 
Visitors Present:  Andy McKinlay – Premier Tech 

Luke Duffy – Isaac’s Pumping 
Norm Tibbets – Isaac’s Pumping    

   
The meeting was called to order at 11:40 p.m. by Joel Neimeyer.  
 
Approval of Minutes:  Minutes of the April 11, 2011 meeting were approved. 
     
Staff Report:    None 
 
Old Business: The board discussed having the Biocycle wastewater system tested through the 

coldest months of the year instead of the full year.  The systems to be tested are to 
represent typical 4 bedroom systems in the area.  The department is to work with 
Lars Spurkland to select the systems to be tested. 

 
 The board has tentatively agreed on some possible dates to resume reviewing the 

proposed wastewater code.  Joel will confirm. 
 
 Joel wanted to know if he should pursue working with Bill Schnabel, UAF, to 

develop a wastewater system testing facility.  Instead of developing our own 
testing, we will wait to see if certification from BNQ (Bureau De Normalisation 
Quebec) will work for municipal approval. 

 
New Business: Andy McKinlay with Premier Tech presented to the board the Ecoflo wastewater 

treatment system.  Mr. McKinlay is to submit a request to the board to have the 
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BNQ certification accepted in place of local testing.  The board requested that the 
department review the BNQ certification and present findings to the board. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m. 


